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16 February '47
Dear $enator Capper:

1 am writing to thank you for your prompt and considerate
attention given me regarding my promotion to Captain under
specifications of WD Circular 215.-

The necessary data needed by the adjutant Generals' Cffice
has been forwarded by our AGF Liaison Officer and should be there
not later than Wednesday, Feb. 19. I feel confident that if any
degree of fuirness and reasoning is employed,my promotion will be
approved.

Your request for a review of the case has aroused new
hope, but I'm keeping my fingers crossed until 1 hear that 1t
has been approved or disapproved. 1 should know within the
next two weeks and regardless of the decision I'll always be
grateful for your assistance, Belng permaneﬁtly disabled is hard
to take but little acts of kindness displayed by people like
yourself makes me thiink that maybe it was worthwhile afterall.

Thanking you again, I remain

Sincerely,

. Lt. Robert J Dole 0-1327518
flard C-11, Percy Jomes General
Hospital annex
Fort Custer, Michkgan
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